
River Road High School 

101 West Mobley •Amarillo, TX 79108•(806) 383-8867•Fax•(806) 381-7818 

 

Preparing Students for the Future 
 

    To:  Mr. Richard Kelley 

    From:  Mike Cheverier 

    Date:  May 3, 2017 
 

    Subject: Contract Renewals for the 2017-2018 School Year 

    CC:  Stephanie Sanders 
 

I recommend that the following contracts be renewed as a one-year term contract extending through 

the 2017-2018 school year: 

Staff Member Assignment  Staff Member Assignment 

McDaniel, Natasha SPED    

     

     

 

 

   

      

      

       


